
HSHS ST. ELI ZA BET H’S FOU N DATION 
PR ESEN TS

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2024
The Regency Conference Center 
O'Fallon, IL

Featuring:

The   Elizabethan
   GALA



Regency Conference Center
400 Regency Park

O’Fallon, IL

The   Elizabethan
   GALA

5:45 p.m.		 Cocktail Reception
6:45 p.m.		 Welcome & Invocation 
7:00 p.m.		 Dinner & Program
8:15 p.m.		 Live Entertainment

Featuring:
Emcee, St. Louis Cardinals Broadcaster,  

Brad Thompson



Join us as we celebrate another 
wonderful year of providing compassionate 

care for Southern Illinois!
Online reservations and sponsorship

opportunities available at
 steliz.org/gala

Black tie optional

Proceeds to benefit  
HSHS St. Elizabeth’s Hospital

Featuring:
Emcee, St. Louis Cardinals Broadcaster,  

Brad Thompson



2024 Elizabethan Award Recipient
Mayor Herb Roach, City of O’Fallon, IL

HSHS St. Elizabeth’s Foundation is honored to present Mayor 
Herb Roach, City of O’Fallon, Illinois, with the 2024 Elizabethan 
Award on Nov. 1, 2024. The award recognizes Mayor Roach for 
his commitment to St. Elizabeth’s Hospital and the expansion of 
health care services in Southwestern Illinois.

Mayor Roach is a longtime advocate of St. Elizabeth’s Hospital 
and has championed the expansion of our mission as a community 
member, business owner, alderman and mayor. His relationship 

with St. Elizabeth’s Hospital dates back to childhood. As he recalls, “Growing up,  
St. Elizabeth’s was always our hospital. My mother, my sister and I were born there.  
We have had children, grandchildren and great grandchildren born and treated there. My 
grandparents and parents left from there to meet with the Lord. It’s always been special 
to me and my family and to the region. So, when I had the opportunity to help grow and 
expand the mission of the Hospital Sisters, I was all in. There was no question of my 
support of the work of the staff of HSHS.”

Since Herb Roach became mayor in 2017, his support of St. Elizabeth’s Hospital related 
projects has led to significant growth in the availability of health care services in the 
metro east. The current state-of-the-art hospital opened in late 2017 and continues to 
see robust utilization by patients in the O’Fallon area and the surrounding region. In the 
following years, new care locations were opened, including the HSHS St. Elizabeth’s 
Outpatient Therapy Clinic at the Metro Rec Plex in 2019 and the O’Fallon Cancer Care 
Center in 2020. Additional expansion and renovation projects occurred at the HSHS 
St. Elizabeth’s O’Fallon Medical Building on North Green Mount Road, including the 
remodeling of areas of St. Elizabeth’s Convenient Care and the expansion of diagnostic 
imaging services with the addition of a new open MRI.

Mayor Roach is a champion for accessible health care, a true community partner, 
and a friend of St. Elizabeth’s Hospital. We are honored to present him with the 2024 
Elizabethan Award.

To support St. Elizabeth’s 
with a sponsorship, scan QR 
code, visit steliz.org/gala or 
call 618-234-2120, ext. 12446


